
 

 

FIRST ENCOURAGING WEEKEND IN 
LE MANS CUP FOR GRAFF 

 

 

The first round of Michelin Le Mans Cup in Barcelona allowed GRAFF to prove its raw speed. 

After prologue and free practice, James Sweetnam realised pole position with the Ligier JS P320, 

the first one of his career. George Nakas on the other hand, qualified 28th for his debuts in LMP3. 

While the race was filled with incidents, GRAFF got unlucky with safety cars interventions timing 

and despite a tentative of comeback after the pitstop, Lucca Allen could not finish higher than 

10th with car #39. On the other hand, George Nakas and Fraser Ross managed to finish up to 11th 

place, right behind the sister car. 

Pascal Rauturier, Team Manager: “I would like to thank the whole team for their work: the prologue 

and first weekend of racing are always intense. To start with a pole position makes us very hopeful for 

the future, thank you James. I also want to thank all the other drivers who contributed to the end result. 

We were not able to finish the race where we canted, but I feel like we have the right package for this 

season. We will come back to Paul Ricard for our national round to win.” 

Following the cancellation of Imola’s round, the next race in Michelin Le Mans Cup will be Road 

to Le Mans ahead of the 100th year edition of the 24 Hours of Le Mans. 


